
        

  

 

Scholastic Book Fair-Hey Citadel, Did you hear? The Scholastic Book Fair is 

coming to our school! Your purchases will help bring new books to our 

library. The Fair will be open in the Library on Tuesday and Wednesday, 

starting at our Early Dismissal Time and staying open during the 

Conferences.  

All Book Fair Volunteers, please come to the library at Lunch to go over 

our schedule and confirm when you will be helping out. Thanks for 

volunteering! 

 

Grade 6 volleyball-we will have an important meeting at lunch in room 209 

Ms. Brants room to get our jerseys for todays tournament after school.  Last 

chance to bring in your permission form too!  See you at the start of lunch. 
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